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New Hope Community Appoints New Board Member During December Meeting
Stuart Reich has a lengthy medical background and is the parent of a New Hope Community resident.
   
Loch Sheldrake, N.Y.— New Hope Community, a not-for-profit organization providing person-centered services and supports for people with intellectual and developmental disabilities (I/DD), is honored to announce the addition of Stuart Reich to its board. Reich’s appointment further demonstrates the organization’s commitment to installing visionaries with diverse viewpoints, helping to guide New Hope Community’s mission to enhance the lives of people with developmental disabilities.
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Description automatically generated]As a parent of a New Hope Community resident, Reich has a deep understanding of the transformational work the organization is known for. Reich is a certified physician assistant with extensive clinical experience in various care settings including surgical centers, clinics, hospitals, operating rooms and physician’s offices. Throughout his decades-long career, Reich managed inpatient and outpatient procedures, diagnosed and treated chronic healthcare issues and performed physical examinations.

In 2001, he founded Stuart Reich PA Medical Malpractice Consulting, where he uses his background to serve as a medical malpractice court witness and consultant.

“We are absolutely thrilled to appoint Stuart to our esteemed board. As an integral part of the New Hope Community family, coupled with his medical skill and expertise, Stuart will offer a unique viewpoint that is crucial in our decision-making,” said Chief Executive Officer Debra McGinness. “He will support New Hope Community's positive path forward and further strengthen our ability to better serve our community.”

Reich was officially appointed to an initial two-year term during a meeting on December 2, 2023. He can serve a maximum of six years. 

About New Hope Community:   
Established in 1975, New Hope Community is a not-for-profit providing supports for individuals with intellectual and other developmental disabilities. Recognized today as a leading provider in the human services field, the organization maintains a person-centered approach and actively advocates for individual choice in a person’s efforts to live, work and participate fully in his or her community. Its breadth of services includes clinical and nursing care, residential services, day programming, community habilitation, self-direction, support brokers, service navigators, education, recreation and leisure activities, a robust supported employment program, summer programs for youths, and much more.   
  
In 2020, New Hope Community merged with Select Human Services, Inc. (SHS) of Pleasantville, NY, a not-for-profit voluntary agency providing services in Westchester, Putnam, and Rockland Counties. The combined organization provides services to more than 700 people and employs more than 1,000 staff.   
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